

Listen and read. Then, match the correct pictures by drawing a line.



1



2



3

Kai's blog



My new school in Tokyo is great. It's international so I've got friends from forty different countries! They always speak to me in English – their English is great. I'm learning Japanese. It was difficult at first but my friends were kind when I said the wrong words. Now it's easy.

Kai, 12, Tokyo

Abi's blog



I love my school! I go to a special school in the mountains. It's for students who want to study winter sports. Every day, after studying Geography, Maths and other subjects, we do sport for three hours. We go skiing and snowboarding. Some students from our school went to the Olympics. I want to be a famous skier, too.

Abi, 14, Canada

Matu's blog



I live in my school because it's a boarding school. My friends and I all live in rooms next to the school. I love living with my friends and the teachers are all very nice. In the evening, there are a lot of activities. We can watch films or go swimming but usually we've got homework.

Matu, 12, Kenya

Read and choose.

- 1 Who lives in a school?
- 2 Who is learning Japanese?
- 3 Who does sport for three hours a day?
- 4 Who has got friends from forty countries?

Read and answer. You can write freely.

1 Which school in Activity 18 do you want to go to?

2 What do you like about your school?

Read and answer. You can write freely but you must use the clues given.

For example, subjects (Maths and Science), sports (football and skiing), number of students (20), teachers (five).

Think and write.

subjects sports
number of students teachers

At my ideal school, there are Science lessons every day.